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Since the last newsletter your board has had a full 
plate.

The 9th of April your 2019 board met its quarterly 
meeting. Items of discussion were the members only 
ride. Tom laff who is heading up the ride told us his 
plans were for the ride and from the sounds of it Tom 
has a great ride planned. At that same time the board 
voted that the ride would have a cost $75.00 to help 
support the ride. It was also talked about getting more 
chairs and tables if needed for our monthly rides. It 
was also discussed what needed to be done prior to 
the members only ride for the park. Bill Cuddeback 
was a guest at the meeting and stated the road was in 
very bad shape. It was decided that we would form a 
work party prior to the ride to work/repair on the road 
leading into the park.

As many of you know, after the heavy rains this year 
the road was pretty much washed out. Thanks to Rick 
White, John Omahan, Bill Cuddeback, Tim Laff, 
Tom Laff, Bob Winning, Mat Jones we regraded the 
road to the best I have ever seen. The road leading into 

the park is better than many of the streets 

we drive on in town. Again thanks Guys for all your 
hard work and for supplying the heavy equipment to 
handle the job!

Last months ride was at held PAMO Valley in Ra-
mona. Our ride host was Bobby Neal and was led by 
Steve Vaughn. Our ride committee did a great job in 
making sure that we had a safe ride and made sure 
that we made it to our BAR stop. During the ride we 
crossed the creek several times all without any inci-
dence. The weather was picture perfect and the trails 
were in prefect condition for any degree of horseman-
ship. This has always been a club favorite, and this 
goes to prove why. If you ever have the extra time, 
Bobby Neil invited us out to ride the ranch, just call 
him ahead of time. Thanks again to Bobby Neil and 
his family for allowing us this great opportunity to 
ride his property and also to our 2019 ride committee 
for pulling off such a great ride. Lastly I would like to 
thank all of our members that attended the ride mak-
ing the ride such a success. THANKS TO YOU ALL!

Your President,
Don Horn
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May 16-19th Members Only Ride Los Senderos Park
June 23rd Fiegel Ranch
July 28th Ranch Samataguma
August 25th Crouch Meadows
September 18-22nd Annual Ride Los Senderos Park

October 27th Coogan Ranch
November 24th TBD
December - Annual Members Meeting
January  Dinner Dance

2019 Monthly Ride Calendar


